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Any Questions? 

Contact us... 

  

Various things will be coming home with your child from Project Prevent.  
Below are some examples of what you may be seeing. 

 

Cut-Up Sentences 

Your child’s journal sentence was written on a strip.  We cut it apart and 
worked on putting it in order and reading it.  See if you can put it back 
together!  These can be kept at home. 

Books 

Have your child read his/her book to you.  It may seem easy, and almost 
as if it has been memorized.  We have read it and talked about it several 
times.  BOOKS NEED TO BE RETURNED TO SCHOOL THE NEXT 
DAY! 

Spelling Sheets 

We practice a variety of word families and vowel patterns in our lessons.  
Part of that involves taking a short spelling test.  Feel free to use these 
words in your own games and activities as extra practice. 
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Benson’s K-2  
Reading Program 

Just For Fun- 
Read these stories about School 

 
The Kissing Hand  by Audrey Penn 
 
Franklin Goes to School  by Paulette Bourgeois 
 
My First Day of School  by P.K. Hallinan 

Reading Night 
 

Just a reminder… 
 
A reading program  
overview for               
Project Prevent 
parents will be held 
on Wednesday,  
September 21, 2016 at 
6:00 p.m.. 

Project Prevent is partially 
funded by a federal grant. 


